
Fox Cubs Minute 

The Fox Cubs have been exploring stories. We 
started with the story ‘Perfectly Norman’ 
which helped us think about respecting 
people for who they are. 

The boy in the story had wings and we made 
our own wings with painting, sticking and 
clay. 

We shared our own stories using something 
special that we had brought from home. 
These were things that made us happy, like a 
teddy bear and a painted mermaid. 

We drew and wrote our own stories in our 
journals. Sam Walton visited and told us the 
story of trying to stop bombs being dropped 
on Yemen. He gave us stickers of the Yemini 
Flag and we sent messages back to Sam’s 
friend Ahmed in Yemen. 

We looked at the red meeting book and 
found out what the adults in the big meeting 



were talking about. We thought about what 
we want to see in the future and made a big 
collage together. We sent this to the Big 
Meeting. 

We had a picnic with strawberries in the park 
where we played games and collected things 
from nature. We used these natural things in 
our worship to help us think about different 
things we like. We played lots of games 
together; we really liked juggling and playing 
with balls and scarves with the Penn Friends.  

We looked after ourselves by having some 
quiet time before our busy afternoon. We 
also enjoyed our snacks and sometimes we 
shared these with the New Shoots who were 
very noisy. Sharing our time with each other 
and looking after each other made the Fox 
Cubs fun for all of us. 
 


